From: Sandy Manners
To: McRae, Angela

Subject: Change in City Council Meeting time

Date: April 6, 2019 10:46:40 AM

I wish to go on record that I absolutely do not agree with changing the time of City Council meetings. I believe they should be held in the evening to provide the opportunity for working people to attend.

I am under the impression that the purpose in holding City Council meetings is to provide the public the opportunity to participate. Changing the time would seem to fly in the face of that basic purpose.

I'd be interested in knowing what is the reason for this change. Is it just that the meetings run too late for Councillors? Or is this in response to significant requests from the public?

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Sandra Manners

Hamilton

Sent from my iPhone